
                                                                                                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir,   

South Staffordshire District Plan 
I am writing on behalf of West Midlands CPRE to object to proposals in the South 
Staffordshire Publication Plan. WM CPRE represents CPRE (the national charity) in 
relation to strategic matters in the West Midlands Region. Additional objections from 
the Staffordshire branch of CPRE will address their related concerns.  These are separate 
organisations making separate objections, but we have worked together to coordinate 
our responses.   

This is a covering letter for two formal objections:  

• CPRE WM Housing, exhibiting 
o South Staffordshire CPRE final, exhibiting 

 Black Country Plan brownfield study 
 Black Country Urban Capacity update (appendix to previous 

item) 
 Birmingham Plan issues and options housing 2022 

• CPRE WM economic land, exhibiting the same reports.   
Yours Faithfully,  

P.W. King          
Vice-Chairman,  
CPRE West Midlands 
 

West Midlands 
From the regional vice-chair 
 
49 Stourbridge Road,  
Hagley 
Stourbridge 
West Midlands 
DY9 0QS 

peterkingiron@blueyonder.co.uk 

01562-720368 
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